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NEWS STATEMENT. ORSETT SHOW 4th SEPTEMBER 2021

It is with deep regret and sadness that Orsett Horticultural & Agricultural Society have to announce

that this year's Show, due to be held on Saturday,4th September 202L, has been cancelled.

The Society has been monitoring the ongoing Covid pandemic and hoped that with the successful
vaccination programme it may have been possible to have held this year's Show but with the
uncertainty surrounding the restrictions that will be in place come September and with the need for
us to book services and contractors now for this year's show, the Organising Committee felt there
was no alternative than to cancel this year's Show and focus on having a fantastic 2022 Show.

This was an extremely difficult decision for us to make, particularly as it had not been possible to
hold the 2020 Show but our top priority is the health and safety of everyone attending and working
at the Show whilst ensuring that the Society does not suffer significant financial losses.

We would like to thank all our Visitors, Sponsors, Traders, Exhibitors and Service providers for their
support over the years and we sincerely hope they will be able to be part of our 2022 Show.

As you can imagine, this is a great disappointment for everyone involved with organising the Show
but we look forward to welcoming you to our 2022 Show on Saturday, 3'd September.

Paul Dale from the Port of Tilbury, the main sponsors of the Orsett Show, said "Cancelling the show

will be very disappointing for many people, but safety, wellbeing and preservation of such a historic

show is paramount and difficult decisions have to be made.

"l want to thank the committee and the dedicated supporters for all their hard work exploring

various options for the show this year, I hope it will be third time lucky next year when this great

family day out will be back on the Thurrock calendar again".

We will be updating our Website and Facebook pages over the next few months as we prepare for
our 2022 Show.

Kind Regards
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lan Frood
Chairman Orsett Horticultural and Agricultural Societv

For any queries please contact Show Secretary, Georgina
telephone A7947 125472

Clark at secretary@orsettshow.co.uk or


